
 
 

 

 

Classified Council Minutes 
Tuesday, October 13, 2020; 1:30 pm 

Central Administration Offices 

Present: Superintendent Shon Hocker, Assistant Superintendent Keith Harris, Glenda Bird (Berg), Mary 

Weflen (Jefferson), Heidi Smith (Lincoln), Angela Main (Dickinson High School), and Judy 

MacLean (Central Administration Offices). 

 

Absent:  Jackie Frank  (Prairie Rose)  

 

I.   Call to Order – The meeting was called to order by Superintendent Hocker at 1:30 p.m. 
 

II.  Additions/Deletions to Agenda Items – There were no additions or deletions to the agenda. 
 

III.  Approval of the May 10 Meeting Minutes – There were no minutes from previous meeting.  
 

 

IV.  New Business   

1. Dr. Hocker went over the purpose of the committee and announced the dates of the future meetings, 

which we will be doing quarterly:  December 15, 2020; February 9, 2021; and April 20.2021. 

2. Dr. Hocker recommended that we should be aware of what is being discussed at the School Board 

Meetings.  We can access the link and listen to it as it is happening.   

3. Dr. Hocker gave us a briefing on the Haliburton building and when we will know if it is complete or 

when it might be decided.   

4. Other: 

Dr. Hocker was asked a question from Heidi Smith about whether or not we will opt to full-

time face to face classes like the Bismarck and Mandan have started.  He said that he would keep up 

on what the Governor has recommended and track how the cases are increasing or decreasing.  Keith 

Harris gave his views about it and stated that our Hybrid schedule that we are using it working out 

really good for the teacher and the students alike.  He stated that most of the covid cases are coming 

from the outside of the schools, so we will continue until something changes.   

Heidi Smith as a parent agreed about the Hybrid schedule that was working really good with 

her kids. 

 

Angela Main asked if we were in the process of hiring another online teacher. Dr. Hocker 

mentioned that one was soon to start and hopefully if that wasn’t enough, we would continue to look 

for another one.    

 

V.       Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 pm 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 15, 2020 at 1:30 pm 


